Ginsbera, Jeremy

From: mike.pietrafeso@gmail.com

Sent: Thursday, June 25, 2020 9:33 AM

To: Ginsberg, Jeremy

Ce: Jon Vaccaro; Krista Pietrafeso

Subject: Support for continued improvements to Noroton
Hi Jeremy,

I hope this email finds you well. } wanted to send a note of support for the new project at 1897 Boston Post
Road in Noroton. (Business Site Plan Application #225-B). As a business owner in Noroton, | am very invested
in this area of town and the continued improvements that Jon and his team have been leading the charge on.
The 1950 Post Road building that | occupy, is beautiful and was such a transformation. It is a testament to Jon
and his team’s high standard. | know this new build will uphold the same quality aesthetic.

Thank you and hope you have a great Summer.

Best regards,
Mike Pietrafeso

Owner, Roost Kitchen + Coffee
Darien and Stamford

Owner, Ada’s Kitchen + Coffee
Greenwich



